
REDLAND MIDDLE SCHOOL  
6505 Muncaster Mill Road 
Rockville, Maryland 20855 
 

Telephone:  (240)740-0900                         
 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
     
 

Throughout the school year, teachers may want to show a film to supplement their curriculum 
that is rated PG (parental guidance suggested) by the Motion Picture Association of America 
(MPAA).  Films selected to be shown in the classroom will be identified as essential to the 
instructional process by advancing students’ understanding of important concepts or processes.   
 
If you grant permission for your child to view PG films for the purpose(s) described above 
by, you do not need to do anything.  If you do not grant permission, please fill out the 
information below and return it to school by Friday, September 9, 2022.  Students who do not 
have permission to view PG rated movies will be provided an alternative educational experience 
in the event a PG movie is shown.  
 
PG-13 movies will only be shown if MCPS gives a waiver.  A separate permission slip will be 
provided in that unlikely situation.   
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Matthew T. Niper       
Acting Principal      
 
******************************************************************************
      
If you do not grant permission for your child to view PG rated movies, please sign below and 
have your student return this form to the main office by Friday, September 9, 2022.  
 
Student’s Name _______________________________________  Grade ___________ 
 

I do not grant permission for my child to view curriculum related PG movies, but you 
have my permission to contact me about individual movies.   

 
 
________________________________________________________________________  
Parent/Guardian – Print      Date 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian – Signature      Date 
 


